
 

 

 

 

 

September 23, 1998 

 

BY FIRST CLASS MAIL 

 

Ms. Anne Goodpasture 

4719 Skillman Street, #B 

Dallas, Texas 75206 

 

Dear Ms. Goodpasture: 

 

Thank you for returning the corrections to your depositions.  I apologize that page 76 was missing 

from the copy we initially mailed to you.  Enclosed please find pp. 75-77 so that you can review the 

missing page in its context.  Please note any corrections on the page itself and return to Steve Tilley 

at the National Archives and Records Administration (NARA) in the stamped, pre-addressed 

envelope.  When the Review Board closes on September 30, Steve Tilley will be handling any 

unfinished business. 

 

Thank you once again  for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Irene F. Marr 

Senior Analyst 

 

 


